Dear David Fowler

13.6.2016

| received a letter from yourself to inform me of planning of works on 11 Blackburn road.
The letter was read today and sent on the 13.5.2016

| wish to express my concerns

| am a resident of flat 10, 13 blackburn road and therefore lives just 2 doors down

I moved to this road in November 2015 and was perturbed by the level of noise and
inappropriate behaviours taking place on this road.

The road is used as a car waiting area for a neighbouring taxi service- west end lane cars
whose drivers park overnight, play music run engines and talk right outside the building and
my bedroom window.

Further, there are a second group of people- young men, who | believe are eastern
European in extraction simply because this is the language they appear to be speaking, who
stand in groups drinking beer at all times of day and night, gawp at you when you walk past
and | have seen vomit and even urinate on the street, whilst children and families were
passing.

There is also a construction site opposite

A report has been made to police regarding activity but | am very concerned about noise,
and further gatherings of groups of men due to the planned construction works.

Fam a single female and find these groups very initimidating on my way home.

t work as a doctor working late and overnight often and often cannot get sufficient sleep
and rest as needed for my job due to the noise already present from the sources above
which are likely to worsen in terms of numbers of mate workers and general noise from
construction.

| would like to formally raised the problems of the cab company and moreover the beer
drinking groups of men and express my concerns regarding additional noise and
intimidation following the planned building works laid out in your letter.

Yours Sincerely

Dr Neeru Garg




